
Dear Families 
 

There is a new Chess club starting this Autumn term for children in year 2 to 4. 
There is no cost involved and there are a limited number of places available. 
 

This club is for both avid Chess players and for those who would like to learn how to 
play. 
 

The Chess club will take place on Friday lunchtimes, 12:15 - 12:45, all abilities 
welcome.  
 

Please click on the link below to register interest and you will receive a text if you 
child has been allocated a place. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/8aHecxMKZi  

Kind regards. 

Mrs McGurk 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/8aHecxMKZi

